
CALIFORNIA REGIONAL WATER QUALITY CONTROL BOARD
SAN DIEGO REGION

NOTICE OF RESCHEDULED PUBLIC HEARING

Addendum No. 1 to Order No. 87-54, Waste Discharge 
Requirements for the City of San Diego, West Miramar Solid 

Waste Disposal Facility, San Diego County 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE:

The Public Hearing for Addendum No. 1 to Order No. 87-54, Waste Discharge 
Requirements for the City of San Diego, West Miramar Solid Waste Disposal 
Facility, San Diego County is rescheduled to December 8, 2021. 

The previously noticed California Regional Water Quality Control Board, San Diego 
Region (San Diego Water Board) public hearing to consider adoption of Addendum No. 
1 to Order No. 87-54 has been rescheduled to December 8, 2021 due to the 
cancellation of the November 2021 board meeting. The San Diego Water Board will 
conduct the rescheduled public hearing on this proposed action during the San Diego 
Water Board meeting scheduled for:

December 8, 2021, beginning promptly at 9:00 a.m.

No Physical Meeting Location – Webcast Only 
(Authorized by Government Code section 11133) 

This item will be heard as part of the Consent Calendar unless it is removed at the 
request of any Board member or other person. 

The San Diego Water Board previously issued the attached notice of opportunity for 
public comment and public hearing regarding this matter on August 17, 2021. Except for 
the meeting date, all of the previous deadlines and hearing procedures described in the 
August 17, 2021 notice remain in effect. Persons wishing to address the board at the 
December 8, 2021 meeting must follow the registration instructions in the 
attached notice and the Meeting Notice and Agenda for the December meeting.

Please contact Ms. Amy Grove of the San Diego Water Board staff at (619) 521-3920, 
or by email at Amy.Grove@waterboards.ca.gov for information regarding the 
rescheduled hearing date or Addendum No. 1.
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